
Hello All Athletes, Parents and Carers  

 

The season is very quickly coming to the end. We have only two competition nights left this 

Monday night the 16th and next week the final night 23rd of March 2015. Parents and carers don't 

forget to dress ready to participate in the relays on the final night of competeition. This is always 

a great lot of fun, especially for the athletes.  

 

The pointscore tally is still extremely close with the top 3 places still unsure. With two weeks left 

and PB's still possible and likely to happen it will be a well contested finish.  

 

This year the presentation will take place on Monday the 30th of March at the Newcastle Harness 

Racing Club in the Parade Ring Room. Entry to the facility is via Jackson street Broadmeadow. If 

you are unsure of where this is please ask one of the committee members for information. 

Presentation will commence at 5.30pm and conclude at 7pm with a BBQ. Could you please 

indicate how many of your family will be attending the presentation for catering purposes 

to kymcarpenter@cnhome.com.au  

 

The Annual General meeting will be held at Lowlands Bowling Club on th 20th of April 

commencing at 7pm. We ask that all parents consider attending this meeting as positions need 

to be filled for the club to continue to operate efficiently and effectively. This year we have had a 

great wealth of knowledge and participation from the parents attending every week and it is felt 

by the current committee that this knowledge and participation could lead to a better club for our 

athletes. The committe only meets about four times throughout the season and is always open to 

new committee members.  

 

Finally, the committee would like to express their sincere thanks to all Parents and Carers who 

have been wonderful helpers throughout the 2014-2015 season. It has certainly been an 

outstanding group of athletes and families.  

 

See you all at the track!  

 

NCLAC Committee  


